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I do not believe drilling for natural gas in this formation is the best course of action to meet out energy
consumption needs. There has already been a spill of chemicals in the northern part of the state
associated with Marcellus Shale drilling. Pennsylvania prides itself on its intact natural ecosystems and
searching for natural gas will disrupt these ecosystems beyond repair in our lifetimes. Pennsylvania should
not step into the past by seeking out natural gas. We should look to the future with cleaner producers of
energy.
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